
 Refrain from unnecessary and non-urgent visits to areas where the resurgence of infections has been 

observed.  

In particular, refrain from visiting facilities outside the prefecture including eating and 

drinking establishments that serve alcohol and/or provide individual customer 

services, as well as karaoke parlors.  
 Take thorough prevention measures when having guests/family members from 

outside the prefecture during the summer “bon” holidays.
 Avoid using facilities that do not implement infection prevention measures.  

- No dining or drinking in groups.     - No speaking loudly.     - Young people should pay extra attention.

 Elderly people and those with underlying conditions should avoid unnecessary and non-urgent outings.

 Be sure to follow the “Hyogo Style.”

 Thoroughly practice infection prevention measures based on each industry’s guidelines and put up the 

“infection control poster.”

 Register for the “Hyogo new coronavirus tracing system,” and then download and post the QR code in your 

facility.

 Promote telecommuting, TV conferencing, and rotating work schedules.

Together We Prevent, Together We Fight 

against COVID-19

‐Be cautious of your actions when traveling across prefectural borders -

To Hyogo citizens

To Hyogo-based business operators


